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Section 100.113  Filing

Any documents that are required to be filed with the Board shall be addressed and mailed to, or hand delivered to, the Executive Director, Stratton Building, 3rd Floor, 401 S. Spring St., Springfield, Illinois 62706.  Once an administrative law judge has been appointed, all such documents shall also be copied to the ALJ and sent by mail or hand delivery.

(Source:  Added at 29 Ill. Reg. 765, effective January 1, 2005)
